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	                      Center for Human-Earth Restoration

6814 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, North Carolina  27603

“Bringing the Earth Home to All”


Dear Fuquay-Varina Middle School Parents:
We’re writing to you because your child will be participating in the CORES Project put on through a partnership between the Center for Human-Earth Restoration* (CHER) and Fuquay-Varina Middle School.  CORES is an innovative place-based environmental education program that stands for Character Education through Observation, Reflection, Ecological Restoration and Scientific Literacy.  The most exciting and beneficial part of the CORES Project is the time the students will have in the unique ecosystems of Fuquay-Varina’s own Carol Howard Johnson Environmental Education Park (CHJEEP). 

The goal of the CORES Project is to provide middle school students access to hands-on ecological restoration projects, while also providing innovative environmental education programs that satisfy the North Carolina Essential Standards and the national Common Core Curriculum. However, the most unique thing about CORES is that it also provides students a chance to slow down in secluded outdoor settings- when done through guided journaling and reflection exercises- this provides the potential for significant character growth.

To this end, your child will participate in a series of chaperoned half-day field trips (October 14, November 18, March 17, and April 21) to CHJEEP with teachers and CHER educators during the school day.  Restoration ecology activities include, but are not limited to removing invasive exotic plants that threaten native ecosystems, planting trees, shrubs, and herbaceous species and raising trees, shrubs, and herbaceous species to be planted later on the site by the students. Classroom visits by CHER staff will be interspersed among the field trips.

Students will be expected to wear long pants and closed toed shoes (no sandals).  If desired, bug spray and sunscreen may be applied by parents at home before children arrive or by the students themselves.  

Thank you for your help in making this a great experience for your FVMS eighth grader!

Sincerely,
 Randy Senzig, CORES Project Manager, CHER President and Board Chair 
*For more information on CHER please visit www.centerforhuman-earthrestoration.com
